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Fellow Chatham Area Shaggers, 

I am going to start with apologizing for 

missing our February social because from 

what I hear from everyone it was a great 

one. I also need to apologize for the mix up 

with the DJ’s for our social. It was a lot of 

extra work for Martha redoing the newslet-

ter and flyers and Cathy having to repost all 

the revisions. I will make sure I verify be-

fore I send in the future. 

We had a first for our club with the addi-

tion of line dance lessons prior to our social 

and from what I have heard it was a suc-

cess. The ladies had about 15 people in 

attendance for the lessons which I think 

were pretty good for a first time. I thank 

the ladies for doing the lessons and thank 

everyone who came out to support them 

and our club. Lessons will be at 4 o’clock at 

our next social so y’all come early and learn 

a new dance and join in on the fun. 

We have got a lot going on in the next cou-

ple of months. As I have been talking about 

our 25th Anniversary is coming up in May 

and we have got members working hard on 

getting ready for our big party. This will be 

a Saturday party instead of our regular Sun-

day party. We are having a silent auction 

during the party, and this is to raise money 

to support club functions during the year. 

We need your support and help with dona-

tion of items to put on the auction. Please 

let us know if you have items to donate for 

the sale. Please let Patsy or Larry know 

about your donations so we can make ar-

rangements to pick them up and have an 

idea of what we have for the auction. 

Please spread the word about the party 

while you are out and about visiting our 

neighboring shag clubs. We started taking 

orders for Tee Shirts at our last social so if 

you want to get a club shirt, we will be tak-

ing orders at our April social, or you can call 

me, and I will make sure your order gets 

turned in. 

SOS is coming fast and if you need SOS 

Cards, I still have them and will have them 

at our April social. If you can’t make it to 

the social and need cards you can get up 

with me and I will do what I need to do to 

get you cards. Cards are $30 if you get 

them from the club and $35 if you wait to 

get them at the beach. From the informa-

tion I have been getting from the ACSC 

card sales are up and some clubs have 

asked for additional cards. The dance clubs 

are gearing up for a big SOS at the beach so 
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make your reservations and join the fun 

at the beach. 

Our next social is April 10th starting at 4 

o’clock with line dance lessons and 

dancing starting at 5 o’clock and our DJ 

will be Ron Russ. Admissions for the 

socials are $5 for members and $8 for 

guest. Hope to see all of you there. I 

have had questions about shag lessons 

and just want to remind everyone that 

Don and Susan Evers have dance les-

sons every Tuesday at the Dockside 

starting at 6:30 for beginners and 7:30 

for intermediates. Please support these 

folks every chance you get. 

I would like to take a minute and say to 

all the members that have lost loved 

one or family members and the ones 

that have been sick and going through 

issues that our thoughts and prayers 

are with you.  

Always remember to ask someone you 

don’t know to dance. 

Jay 



Please visit the CASA website at 

www.chathamareashagassociation.weebly.com 

Martha Mobley - administrator 

336-263-0829 / myelbom@att.net 
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CHATHAM AREA SHAG ASSOCIATION 
Welcomes all our MEMBERS & GUESTS 

                



April Birthdays 

Cindy Chuey ................. 4/27 

 

April 

Anniversaries 

Cathy & Shorty Cash 

 4/25 

For area parties – check out: 

www.shagdance.com 

www.shagtour.com 

www.keepshaggin.com 
 

N O T E S  F R O M  

T H E  E D I T O R  
Bringing your own beer, wine, or liquor is not permit-
ted.  Quality Inn & Suites’ ABC License can be re-
voked and the WSSC would have to relocate.  All 
members need to monitor the situation since WSSC 
has the most to lose!!! 

P L E A S E  R E M E M B E R  
Each of us needs to remember to tip or say 
“thank you” to those who serve us.    Let’s re-

member to show our appreciation for their ser-

vice.     Thank you 

 

We are a very friendly club – be sure to 

welcome our guests when you see a new 

face. 

I N T E R N E T  R A D I O  

Check out www.jukinoldies.com 
for some great music by some 
great DJs  

S.O.S Radio is now on 
TuneIn and you can 
stream it on Alexa or 
Google Home by say-
ing “Play Sound of 
the Strand on TuneIn 
radio” we are on 
Facebook and twitter 
@soundofstrand..... 



Don & Susan Evers 

Dance Lessons will be 

every Tuesday from now on 





We're back!!! We have a slightly new name and we've got 
some new members of the family. We even have a former 
member to return. We can't wait to perform for you and 

shine our collective light through the God given gift of mu-
sic. Our family friendly show will honor our past with songs 
like Cherry Groove, Four O'clock in the Mornin', Carolina 
Fine as well as some gems we have not performed in many 
years. But, we also have some surprises in store for you. 

We are now booking for 2022 and beyond. 
Our first show back is going to be a real good one. Stay 
tuned!!!! 



Line Dance lessons 

by Cynthia Wheeler 

& Janet Swepson 

will start at 4:00 pm 

prior to our social 

at 5 o’clock. Lessons 

are FREE 













P. O. Box 1279 

Pittsboro, NC 27312 

April 2022April 2022April 2022   

The objective of the Chatham Area Shag Association is to bring people 

together with the mutual interest in shag dancing, socializing, developing 

friendships, and to preserve the shag dance and its music 

April SocialApril SocialApril Social   
April 10, 2022April 10, 2022April 10, 2022   

More Information Inside 

Chatham Area Shag Association 

Welcomes all new members; renewed 
members and guests. 

Be sure to welcome new folks and ask 
them to dance. 


